
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Betty Leland 
Monday, March 6, 2023 1 :45 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01852-2023 

Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy 
efficiency 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200181. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
blela nd@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

-----Original Message-----
From: kkidderfl@everyactioncustom.com <kkidderfl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2023 1:35 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

We are writing to ask you to update Florida's energy efficiency rules to benefit our businesses and families. Conservation 
of resources is the best policy for reducing household energy budgets and for 
reducing industry payments for fossil fuel, also helping to combat climate change. 

cc: Governor Desantis 

Sincerely, 
Kathryn and Gerald Kidder 
Gainesville, FL 32605 
kkidderfl@cox.net 
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